
Vote NO on SB 971.  We need MORE ways for citizens voices to be heard, not less.  We need to 

be encouraging citizens to share their concerns, not eliminating ways for them to do 

that.  Oregonians have a right to gather and share information via petition with their 

government.  Do not attempt to silence the people! 
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